
 

 
 

In observance of the holiday, 
Phoenix will be closed on 
Wednesday, July 4th.   
 

Please note the following information when planning your 
sampling and pickup schedule: 

• We will not be accepting any SPC/HPC samples on  
Monday, July 2nd.   
 

• We will not be accepting any Bacteria samples on  
Tuesday, July 3rd.   
 
(This includes Total Coliform, Fecal Coliform, Enterococci) 
 
 
 
Please contact client services at 800-827-5426 with any 
questions. 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 
Phoenix Environmental Laboratories, Inc. 

 

 


